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Newsletter of the Robins AFB Post:  Society of American Military Engineers 

Preview of June 2008 SAME Presentation.  Oil and Gas Sector 
Reconstruction in Southern Iraq.  This presentation will be given by Mr. 
Robert H. Farrell, PE, who is the Acting Director of the 78th Civil Engineer 
Group. 

 

Oil & Gas Sector  
Reconstruction in Southern 
Iraq 
Iraq reconstruction was divided into 
several Sectors: 
 

• Security and Justice 
• Health and Education 
• Water 
• Electricity 
• Oil and Gas 

 
The goals of the Oil and Gas Sector 
were to increase oil production to 3 
million barrels per day and liquefied 

petroleum gas (LPG) production 
from associated gas to 3,000 metric 
tons per day. The informal briefing 
will discuss some of the efforts to 
accomplish these goals. 
 
This month’s presenter is Mr. Robert 
H. Farrell, PE.  His biography is given 
on page 2. 
 

THE FLYER



 
 

Presenter’s Bio:
Robert H. Farrell, PE 
Acting Director,  
78th Civil Engineer Group 
Mr. Robert H. Farrell is the Deputy Base Civil Engineer of the 
78th Civil Engineer Group, 78th Air Base Wing, Robins Air Force 
Base, Georgia.  As host civil engineer, the 78th Civil Engineer 
Group supports the Warner Robins Air Logistics Center, the 
78th Air Base Wing, the 116th Air Control Wing, Defense 
Logistics Agency, and numerous other hosted units on base. 
The 78th Civil Engineer Group is responsible for maintenance of 
an infrastructure valued at $3.5 billion. 
 
Mr. Farrell earned his Bachelor’s degree in agricultural 
engineering from Arkansas State University.  He is the recipient 
of the Army Superior Civilian Service Award. 
 

Join your professional colleagues at 
the 2008 Georgia Engineers Summer 
Conference in historical Savannah! The 
conference, held on June 12 – 14, will 
be hosted at the Marriott Savannah 
Riverfront, which is located adjacent to 
the world famous River Street.   
 
There is an impressive program 
planned, opening with keynote 
remarks relevant to challenges that 
engineers and engineering companies 
are facing today. The President of 
Auburn University will address 
engineering shortages; GDOT’s new 
Commissioner, Dr. Gena Abraham will 
address transportation issues; Georgia 
State Climatologist, David Emory 
Stooksbury will share his perspective 
on Georgia’s drought; and Larry Roth, 
Deputy Executive Director of ASCE will 
speak on our nation’s infrastructure 
shortfall. 
 

2008 Georgia Engineers Summer 
Conference 

WHAT’S  
COMING UP… 
 
The June 2008 SAME General 

Meeting will be held at the Officer’s 

Club/Horizon’s Atrium on 

Wednesday, 18 June 2008 at 

11:30 hours.  Mr. Bob Farrell, PE, 

Acting Director of CE, will be the 

featured presenter. 

 

Upcoming Dates in 2008 
 
June 12 – 14 
Georgia Engineers Summer 
Conference… The Georgia 
Engineers Summer Conference will 
be held on June 12-14.  For 
additional information, please go to:  
http://www.acecga.org/Events/20
08/2008SummerConference/08Su
mmerConference.htm  
 
July 16 – Flint Energies will be the 
featured presenter. 
 
August 20 – Geosyntec Consultants 
will be presenting.   
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Please visit http://www.acecga.org/ to register for this event, which is 
coordinated by the American Council of Engineering Companies of 
Georgia, American Society of Civil Engineers (Georgia Section), and Georgia 
Society of Professional Engineers. 

 



 

Spotlight on Sustaining Member Firms: 
WINDAMIR Development & Construction 
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Windamir Development & Construction (WDC) 
is a certified 8(a) Small Disadvantaged Business 
and Woman-Owned Small Business serving the 
southeastern United States.  As a self-
performing, licensed general and electrical 
contractor, the company performs work in the 
private and public sectors with specialties in 
design-build construction, interior and exterior 
build-outs, new construction, renovations, and 
remodeling.   
 
WDC’s primary focus is on performing federal 
contracts and has successfully completed 
approximately 150 such projects, including 
over 50 jobs at Robins AFB.  The company is 
dedicated to providing the highest quality of 
service to its clients, while not compromising 
safety.  Uniquely, WDC’s staff routinely self-
performs approximately 70 percent of 
construction services to control the quality and 
timeliness of the day-to-day project activities.   
 
In addition, the company has a reputation of 
working closely with clients to ensure the final 
product satisfies their needs and exceeds their 
expectations.  This is best exemplified by the 
volume of commendations and repeat 

business received from existing clients. WDC was 
founded in June 2004 and is headquartered in 
Smyrna, Ga.  Other offices include Warner Robins, 
Ga.; Gainesville, Fla.; and Louisville, Ky.   

 

 

 
F E D E R A L  C L I E N T S  
 
Robins Air Force Base 

Fort Stewart  

Dobbins Air Reserve Base 

Fort Hood  

Marine Corps Reserve Center 

Hunter Army Airfield 

Naval Air Station Jacksonville 

Kings Bay Naval Submarine Base   

Navy Supply Corps School 

Veterans Administration 

USDA Southeastern Region 

 

SAME Mission  

SAME Vision 

 “To promote and facilitate 
engineering support for national 
security by developing and 
enhancing relationships and 
competencies among uniformed 
services, public and private sector 
engineers, and related 
professionals.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 “To be a premier global 
engineering organization leading 
the professional and personal 
growth of all members in support 
of military readiness and 
development of solutions to 
national security challenges.” 
 

Education & Mentoring: 
SAME Robins Scholarship & 
Summer Camp Winners Named 
This year, the Robins AFB Post awarded two $2,500 college scholarships.  The 
winners, selected from 10 applicants, were Kyle Yawn, a 2008 graduate and 
Valedictorian of Warner Robins High School and Kevin Meaux, a freshman 
studying Mechanical Engineering at the University of Florida.  Kyle will start his 
engineering education this fall at Georgia Tech.   

In addition, the Robins AFB Post sponsored Karl Burkhardt, a rising senior at 
Warner Robins High School, to attend the upcoming SAME Engineering and 
Construction Camp at the United States Air Force Academy in Colorado 
Springs, Colorado.  Karl plans to attend a future general membership meeting 
to discuss his experiences while at camp.  More information on the camp, 
which runs June 27 - July 3, 2008, is available on the SAME National web page.   

Thanks goes to the Scholarship Committee:  Becky McCoy, Nancy Manley, 
Kevin Long, Jennifer Tribble, Ken Branton, and Mike Coats.   
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Post Officers 
 
 

President 
Ms. Becky McCoy 
becky.mccoy@robins.af.mil 
(478) 327-9287 
 
Vice President 
Col. Edward Piekarczyk 
Edward.Piekarczyk@robins.af.mil 
(478) 926-3093 
 
Secretary 
Mr. Bill Nagel 
bnagel@geosyntec.com 
(478) 328-6181 
 
Assistant Secretary 
Ms. Jennifer Tribble 
jennifer.tribble@robins.af.mil 
(478) 327-8372 
 
Treasurer 
Mr. Griff Cox 
gary.cox4@robins.af.mil 
(478) 327-9269 
 
Senior Enlisted Advisor 
SMSgt. Donald Andreasen 
donald.andreasen@afrc.af.mil 
(478) 327-1095 
 
Executive Directors 
Mr. Ric Powers (Emeritus); National Liaison 
richard.l.powers@usace.army.mil 
(478) 926-0290 
 
Ms. Nancy Manley; Membership 
nancy.manley@robins.af.mil 
(478) 926-3533 x 28100 
 
Directors 
Mr. Ken Branton; Programs 
kenneth_branton@urscorp.com 
(678) 808-8907 
 
Mr. Mike Coats; Young Member 
michael.coats@earthtech.com 
(478) 329-8870 
 
Mr. Judah Bradley; National Security 
Judah.bradley@afrc.af.mil 
(478) 327-1092 
 
Mr. Kevin Long; Financials 
kevin.long@robins.af.mil 
(478) 926-2909 
 
Mr. Steve Hvizdzak; Events/Small Business 
steve.hvizdzak@tepa.com 
(478) 922-7751 
 
Mr. Paul Koch; Sustaining Memberships 
pdkoch.mactec@com 
(478) 923-5999 
 
Col. Steven Zander; (Past President) 
steven.zander@afrc.af.mil 
(478) 327-1100 
 
Lt. Robert Bouffard; Young Member Rep 
robert.bouffard@robins.af.mil 
(478) 327-8728 
 

 

Sustaining Member Firms 
 
 

AMEC, PLC 
Jerry Gacetta; jerry.gacetta@amec.com 
(770) 420-2100 / Fax 420-2080 
 
ARCADIS Geraghty & Miller 
Mark Lethbridge; 
mlethbridge@arcadis-us.com 
(770) 431-8666 
 
Cape Environmental Management 
Scott Harris; sharris@capeenv.com 
(478) 923-6788 
 
Carothers Construction, Inc. 
Sean Carothers; scarothers@carothersconstruction.com 
(601) 939-8886 / Fax 939-2077 
 
CH2M Hill 
Frank Miyagawa; frank.miyagawa@ch2m.com 
(850) 939-8300 x42 / 939-0035 
 
Donaldson, Garrett & Associates, Inc. 
Elaine Hollis-Prichard; esh@dg-a.com 
(478) 474-5350 / Fax 477-2534 
 
Earth Tech, Inc. 
Mike Coats; michael.coats@earthtech.com 
(478) 329-8870 / Fax 329-1062 
 
Flint EMC 
Ronnie Sanders; rsanders@flintemc.com 
(478) 988-3500 / Fax 988-3559 
 
Geosyntec Consultants 
Bill Nagel; bnagel@geosyntec.com 
(478) 328-6181 / Fax 929-5120 
 
Geotechnical & Environmental Consultants 
Jason Cooper; jcooper@geconsultants.com 
(478) 757-1606 
 
Jordan, Jones & Goulding, Inc. 
Daniel Foth; dfoth@jjg.com 
(478) 741-3788 
 
MACTEC Engineering and Consulting 
Mike Roach; fmroach@mactec.com 
(478) 923-5999 
 
Merrick & Company 
David Luke; david.luke@merrick.com 
(404) 739-5100 / Fax 739-5101 
 
Northrop Grumman Corp. 
Fred Brown, Jr.; fred.brown@AFRC.AF.MIL 
(678) 655-4812 
 
Stantec Consulting Services, Inc. 
David Flanders, Sr.; david.flanders@stantec.com 
(478) 474-6100 
 
Technicon Engineering, Inc. 
Randy Peacock; 
peacockr@technicon-pe.com 
(478) 743-8415 / Fax 743-8239 
 
TEPA EC, LLC 
Steve Hvizdzak; steve.hvizdzak@tepa.com 
(478) 922-7751 / Fax 922-7925 
 

 
 

TetraTech, Inc. 
Joe Jahnke; joe.jahnke@ttemi.com 
(404) 225-5514 / Fax 577-4070 
 
URS 
Ken Branton ; kenneth_branton@urscorp.com 
(678) 808-8907 / Fax 808-8400 
 
Weston Solutions, Inc. 
Hilton Culpepper; hilton.culpepper@westinsolutions.com 
(478) 875-3693 
 
WINDAMIR Development & Construction 
Kimberly Glover; kglover@windamir.com 
(770) 436-3500 / Fax 436-9020 
 
Woolpert, Inc. 
David Ziegman; david.ziegman@woolpert.com 
(770) 993-5323 
 
 

 


